
College of Health 
Graduation Celebration Ticket Guidelines (2023-24) 
 
Tickets for Family/Friends 
Graduating students who have registered for the College of Health Graduation 
Celebration by/before May 15, 2024, using the COH Student RSVP Form, may claim two 
(2) tickets from the Office of Student Success in the Women's Building starting May 22, 
2024.  If you need your tickets mailed to you, please fill out the mailing address line on 
the COH Student RSVP Form.  To pick up your tickets in person, please bring picture ID 
with you after May 22, 2024. 
 
TICKET QUANTITIES PER CEREMONY COMPLETELY DEPEND ON THE NUMBER OF 
GRADUATES WHO SIGN UP FOR THAT CEREMONY AND SPACE AVAILABLE IN 
MILAM AUDITORIUM. 
 
Tickets for Children 
Children ages 3 and under who will sit on their guardian's lap do not require a ticket. 
Children aged 4 and above require a ticket. 
 
Extra Tickets 
You may request additional tickets by filling out the Extra Tickets Request Form.  There is 
no guarantee that the College of Health can provide extra tickets.  You will be notified 
after June 3, 2024, via email if your request can be fulfilled.  Filling out the Extra Tickets 
Request Form does not guarantee you will receive additional tickets. 
 
Celebrations are Livestreamed. 
Overflow seating will be available in the Women's Building gym for family and friends to 
view the livestream event.  If family and friends cannot attend your celebration, be sure 
to have them tune in live.  Every celebration will be livestreamed and accessible via the 
College of Health website. 
 
Questions 
If you have any questions about tickets or ticket distribution, please contact the Peer 
Advisors in the Office of Student Success in the Women’s Building 105 (or) 
collegeofhealth.peer@oregonstate.edu (or) 541-737-8900.  Office hours are Monday 
through Friday, 8am to 5pm. 

https://oregonstate.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3K34cXJpKrHcCs6
https://oregonstate.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_bBCsHRLoWhnTCjs
https://health.oregonstate.edu/alumni/graduation-celebration
mailto:collegeofhealth.peer@oregonstate.edu

